
NEWSLETTER  EIGHT, TERM  TWO.                                          Monday, June 19, 2017 

 

Kia Ora, Talofa lava. 
  

I hope you all enjoyed the sunshine over the long weekend and had the opportunity to be in the 

great outdoors.Talofa Lava, Malo Elelei,  

Kia Ora, Faka Alofa Lahi Atu, Mal Lava Le Soifua, ma le lagi e mᾱmᾱ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

olyfest    2 weeks and counting!!          

$5:00Tickets are on sale now at  

           the School office!!    

P 
 

Contacts: 
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 PRINCIPAL: Dianne Wright:  principal@koraunui.school.nz        
 BOARD OF TRUSTEES: Chairperson:  Rachel Brinkley: rachel.brinkley@koraunui.school.nz 
 

 

 
         Interzone cross country. 

      TUESDAY  20  JUNE 
        9:00-12:30pm 

 

We have 27 children representing us 

at the Interzone cross country this year! 
 

We wish them all the best. 

 

KORAU 
 

The school focus, until the end of Term, is UNITE.  
We are talking in classes about working as a team, as a  
whanau. We know that as a team and with the support of each  
other we can achieve more.  

Violin classes are wrapping up for Koraunui this 
year, as Megan and Alison move to work in 
Pomare and Taita Central schools.  Thank you to 
the Room 3 & Mrs. Joe and Room 9 & Whaea 
Vanessa for their participation!    
If you have enjoyed violin and want to continue, 
you can join our Friday 2:00pm class!  Sign up in 
the office.  We start Friday 18 August.   
from Alison Eldredge,  Director,   Arohanui 
Strings-Sistema Hutt Valley 

 
 

This year our Matariki Cultural day is focused 
on the diversity within Aotearoa and the iwi 

regions. 
 

Come along to the sharing assembly after 
lunch at 1:45pm in the hall. 

This will be an opportunity for tamariki to 
share about what they have learnt during 

Matariki Cultural day. 

mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz
mailto:rachel.brinkley@koraunui.school.nz


 
Time to return all school library books, ready for us to 

do a stocktake during the school holidays. Please 
check under the bed, behind the couch, in old 
schoolbags…..in the car!   
                          
                        No more issues this term.  

   

 

 

Asthma: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHATS COMING UP? 
 

Term Two 
 
Week Eight: 

• Tue 20 June: Getwise programme. Rm 3; 8:30, rm 4; 9:15, rm 1; 10:30, rm 9; 11:30, rm 8; 1:30 

• Tue 20 June: Kaitiake planting Room1213 group B  10am -12:30  

• Tue 20 June: Football and Get-Set-Go sport programmes 
Week Nine: Matariki Week: Matariki rises 25/6 

• Mon 26 June: Kaitiake planting room 15 

• Mon 26 June: Puffa Fish Asthma Show. All Year 0-4 at 9:15am 

• Mon 26 June: Getwise programme. Rm 15; 8:30, rm14; 9:15, rm56; 10:30, rm11; 11:30, rm10; 1:30 

• Tue 27 June: Cultural Day focus on Tangata Whenua; regions of Nga Iwi o Aotearoa. 

• Wed 28 June: Volleyball Tournament yr3-6 

• Thurs 29 June: Year 6 visit to Avalon Intermediate.  

• Fri 30 June: Kauri team; Rooms 1, 3, 4. Zoolandia Trip 9:30-12:30pm                                             
Week Ten:  

• PolyFest Week       Friday 50c 

• Mon 3 July: PolyFest opens: Kapahaka group performing.           stalls 

• Tues 4 July: Science Teachers visiting 

• Wed 5 July: ECE PolyFest performance. Rooms 1,3, 4, 7, 8, 9 attending 

• Thur 6 July: Schools 4 Schools performance. Rooms 56, 1213, 14, 15 attending.  

• Thur 6 July: closing PolyFest. Pasifika Group performing. 

• Fri 7 July: Kapahaka Competitions: Year 4-6 Whanau classes elected trip. 

• Friday 7 July: Term Ends at the normal Friday finishing time of 2pm 
 

 
Monday 10 July: Holiday programme begins. 

 

POLYFEST  2017  TICKETS 
 
I would like ____  tickets for the Monday, July 3rd. @ $5 each 
 
I would like ____  tickets for the Thursday, July 6th. @ $5 each 
 
Name:___________________________________  Phone: _______________ 
 
Enclosed $_______________________   

 

Year 0-4 have Chris and Sailor the Puffa Fish performing a show on 

Monday 26th June. Children and families who live with asthma can leave 

the show knowing how to manage asthma more effectively, and everyone 

else can leave knowing how to support those people, especially in an 

emergency.’ 



 

 

KORAUNUI  SCHOOL    
Community Engagement on Asthma 

 
He Kura Asthma Study 

 
This year our school is taking part in the He Kura Asthma 
Study with the University of Otago and Tu Kotahi 
Maori Asthma Trust.  The study aims to provide 
guidelines and resources to help us to improve support for our students with 
asthma.  Asthma is a big problem in New Zealand with one in five children having 
asthma symptoms.  The ways in which schools support a child with asthma can have 
a significant impact on their asthma control and learning.  Our staff have received 
asthma training from Asthma Wellington and our school now has asthma emergency 
kits.  Other parts of the study include student asthma education, an environmental 
assessment and linkages with healthcare providers.  There will be regular 
information about asthma in our newsletters and on our Website this year.  The 
researchers are interested in your ideas about this project so please feel free to 
contact the research team on 0800 755 414 or wtr@otago.ac.nz.     

 
Our school is part of this Asthma research project. We would be grateful if you could fill in the 
attached asthma forms.  
 

 

 
There is a prize draw for 
returning the Asthma Forms 
The winner of this receives a 
$50 new World grocery 
voucher. 

 
 
 

 

FRIDAY Lunch order: 
 
Sausage: _____ at $1 each                              Moosie: ____ lime ___choc $1 each 
 
Juicie: ___ tropical _____ berry $1 each 
 
 
Name: ____________________________        Class:  ________  Enclosed: _________ 
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